
STA questions received on 6 November 2019: 

 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

Both the Prime Minister and the Minister of Finance have recently recalled 

that Slovenia has a very strict fiscal rule. 

 

 

The List of Marjan Šarec (LMŠ) has announced this week that a proposal for 

amendments to the Fiscal Rule Act is being drafted. 

 

Would you please give a short comment on your view on this topic? Would you 

agree with the easing of the fiscal rule? Or do you see any risks to 

Slovenia's public finances? 

 

 

Thank you for your reply.  

Yours sincerely, 

 


